
Weaver Wander Saturday 14th May 2022 

By Tony & Margaret Green 
Besides the weather being perfect, Devamog managed to win President's Trophy 
Best Club Representation. Present - Tony & Margaret Green, Tony & Jo Gibson, 
Geoff Holdcroft & Hazel, Colin & Annette Leyland, David Stuart and Carol.  
 
Over 128 cars booked and more turned up on the day. All in all, the weather 
and the company made for a very enjoyable day. 
 
There were 3 routes to pick from A & B consisting of 80 mile distances the 
only problem on one of these routes they got held up in traffic for 10 
minutes because of Bangor on Dee Horse races on at the same day. 
 
The other route being C - a 50 mile the one Margaret and I took. Some narrow 
roads and we got lost for about 6 miles but soon found our way back with the 
others and landed practically all going back to Hankelow Hall together. 
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